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Progress Report No. 2

January 20, 1958

Dear Friend of Fort Hays State,

The above picture shows the Memorial Union Buildng as it nears completion of
the exterior. The interior work is also going ahead rapidly. We hope to have most of
the work finished by July 1.

Our union director, Mr. Horton, is busy working on the food service plans. The
union committee is holding meetings selecting draperies, rugs, and furniture. The
Memorial Plaque, containing the names of our students who made the supreme sacri-
fice in World War I, World War II, and the Korean conflict is ready to be ordered.
A student-faculty committee just finished naming the rooms in the building using the
general theme of Kansas. For instance, our new music room will be called the Meadow
Lark room.

Your funds or pledges of funds have made the Memorial Union possible. We des-
perately need the completion of the unpaid pledges so the building can be completely
furnished for its opening. If your pledge is unpaid, even a small amount monthly
would be a great help.

We know you are going to be proud of your new Memorial Union and will be look-
ing forward with anticipation to its formal opening this fall.

Sincerely,

W. D. Moreland, Chairman
Memorial Union Committee
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